
If you missed the October meeting, 
you missed a great lunch and a very 
educational and interesting tour. 
Thank you so much to Wayne Burke, 
Jerry Mead, Don Meyer, Bill Goodrich, 
Brenda Hall, and the rest of the 

As you can see by the photos everyone 
forgot their spreaders, even Mike Clark(your pockets aren't big enough). *A 
very special "thanks11 to the Simplot organization for matching the $305 collected 
for lunch, to go to the scholarship and research fund. Thanks againl 

Simplot staff for a very exciting day. 


